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THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1818
To:  Librarian        

Dated: 6th October 2001

Dear Librarian,
I have received a demand for 5 copies of SELECTED ISLAMIC CORRESRONDEMCE from sue Richardson of the copyright librarian’ Agency, London (please see enclosed copy).

What I would like to ask agent send you this title in 2000 (in others words, it is in your library strak?). Although I have printed 5 copies, if you already have this title, I will tell this (talk) to Sue Richardson and give other libraries the future copies. 

Coarsely, if you did not receive this title, I will send sue the required number of copies of the first time. 

I await for your confirmation on reply to the contrary. 

Yours Sincerely 

Dr Umar Azam 
Author 

